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ARTIST-IN-RESIDENCE TEAM

I just got off a Zoom call with Geno Okok and I’m smiling. One of Unity’s three 
artists in residence selected in 2022, he’ll begin meeting Unity Church members 
in late January and start his work in earnest in the following weeks. He will be 
guiding the youth in painting two murals in the education area of the church aka 
the basement. He is well suited to that task — aside from proven artistic skills he 
is brimming with positivity, unabashedly passionate about connecting with people 
through his art. Sitting across from me on the screen, he nearly bursts with good 
cheer, as he tells me how his life as a visual artist has evolved, pleased that he is to 
be able to make others feel good by using his innate gifts. 

As a child, Geno was fixated on drawing — sketching everything in sight. But it 
was only when he saw what was possible through the expansive world of social 
media that he realized he could make a life of that thing he loved so much to do. 
Geno came with his parents to the U.S. from Nigeria as a very small child. The 
need to “succeed,” to make a better life for themselves and their children is often 
the driving force for people who come here from other countries and it was no 
different for Geno’s parents. They settled in Brooklyn Park and raised a child who 
represents the kind of success story that any parent would be proud of even if their 
son has not taken a path they would have thought possible — that of an artist. 

After high school, Geno, recognizing his competence at drawing thought maybe 
architecture, or interior design would satisfy his need to draw as well as make a 
good living. “But,” he said, “drawing lines for blueprints was not exactly exciting 
to me.” Then he began posting sketches on Facebook and receiving a positive 
response. He was asked to do a few commissions — portraits, mostly — and 
realized he could actually make a little money. Drawing and painting could be 
a viable side hustle to supplement a “real” job, he thought. He attended the Art 
Institute of Minnesota, received an A.D. in Fine Art and with the skills he honed 
along with his strong social media presence, @Geno4Art has taken off. 

But for this young artist who has received numerous grants and public art 
commissions it is the emotional response to his work that has kept him buoyed 
and eager to continue to deepen and expand his work. His art, which tends 
towards naturalism with a powerful graphic sensibility features instantly 
recognizable people and animals and is accessible, offering messages of thriving 
multiculturalism, and unity in diversity.

The ability to transform a space from dull and uninspired to vibrant — alive with 
color and movement — is gratifying not just for him but also for the people who 
interact in that space on a daily basis. One example, he mentioned, is the work on 
the walls of the Twin Cities Academy High School cafeteria in St. Paul completed 
in August 2021 (twincitiesacademy.org/tca-mural-progress/). Geno, assisted by 
student artists, created a space with his murals that buzzes with energy and light. 
The artist was recently invited to revisit the school to check out how different the 
vibe is from when it was just plain white walls — so much warmer and friendlier, a 
place meant for gathering. 

The artist has been interviewed on local TV, and has been the subject of local 
newspaper and magazines but these days, Geno is particularly proud of the fact 
that his artwork is featured on this year’s Saint Paul Winter Carnival Medallion. 
He is the first and only artist of color to receive this honor in 137 years of the 
carnival’s existence. 

We are looking forward to watching Geno with his young crew of Unity youth 
transform church spaces and invite all congregants to give the artist a hearty 
welcome in the coming weeks.
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Artist in Residence  
Team Members
Unity's Artist in Residence program 
was established to support the 
church's vision of an antiracist 
multicultural community. For 
team members, there are monthly 
meetings, as well as other tasks 
related to identifying diverse artists 
from multiple artistic disciplines 
whose work and artistic goals align 
with those of Unity Church. Team 
members work with the artist(s) 
and church staff to ensure activities 
and events are accessible and 
provide meaningful congregational 
engagement.

Work includes:

•	Running receptions and front 
of house for artist presentations 
and events

•	Coordinating with staff to 
arrange Wellspring Wednesday 
programs and other events

•	Coordinating with artists 
including scheduling, budget 
questions, etc.

•	Helping to find collaborators 
and supplies

•	Handling outreach and 
announcement for events

•	Writing articles for the 
commUNITY newsletter related 
to artists and programs

•	Designing the call for 
submissions

•	Helping with outreach, 
spreading the word about the 
program, fielding questions, 
contacting press and other 
organizations

•	Processing and evaluating 
submissions, interviewing 
candidates, selecting artists

If you are interested in joining the 
team, please complete the online 
interest form at bit.ly/airinterest.

https://www.instagram.com/geno4art/?hl=en
https://twincitiesacademy.org/tca-mural-progress/
https://bit.ly/airinterest

